
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
9 September 2021 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Year 13 Parents’ Consultation Evening – Tuesday 14 September 2021 
 
I would like to invite you to the Year 12 Parents’ Consultation Evening which is on Tuesday 
14 September from 4.30pm to 7.00pm.   
 
After feedback from our parents, carers and staff, our parent consultation evenings will be 
virtual this year, which we hope will be more convenient for you all.  Attached to this letter is 
a step-by-step guide of how to set up your parent account via the SchoolCloud online system. 
It is essential you set up an account to enable you to book the virtual appointments with your 
child’s teachers. If you have any queries or have trouble logging on, please do get in touch via 
school@wealdgs.org. 
 
During these appointments, you will be able to discuss your child’s academic progress with 
their subject teachers. It is expected that all students attend the virtual appointments with their 
parents wherever possible.  
 
The link is now live and the booking system will close at 23.55pm on Monday 13 September.   
 

If, for any reason, you are unable to make appointments with your child’s teachers, do let us 
know as we are happy to arrange email or Teams feedback.   
 
I do hope that you find this evening and the new system useful for communicating your child’s 
progress. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
Mrs B Swaffer 
Acting Head of Sixth Form 
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